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To:  Corporate Services Committee Meeting, February 9, 2023  

 

From:  Angela Kennedy, Trustee Ward 11 

 

Subject:  Consideration of Motion to Waive Permit Policy B.R.05, Appendix B, 

Regulation 6; Senator O’Connor 60th Anniversary Celebration, Alumni 

Committee via John Macciocchi, Teacher, on June 3, 2023. 

 
MOVED BY:  Angela Kennedy, Toronto Catholic District School Board, 
seconded by 
 

WHEREAS:  Senator O’Connor College School Alumni Committee is organizing the 
60th Anniversary Celebration of the school, to welcome back former students, staff, 
family, and friends to the campus, to be held on June 3, 2023;   
 
WHEREAS: The Alumni Committee will have 'smart serve' staff at the event.  There 

will not be any current students on the campus premises at any time during the day's 

event.  They will also hire police officers to secure the area; and 

 
WHEREAS:  Senator O’Connor Alumni requests that the TCDSB Permit Policy be 
waived, so that the Committee may apply for a liquor license to serve liquor on school 
premises or the Estate House, for this event.   
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT:  The Permit Policy B.R.05, Appendix B, 
Regulation 6 be waived and that permission be granted to the Alumni Committee to 
apply for a liquor permit for the June 3, 2023 event.   

 
 

Angela Kennedy 

Trustee, Ward 11 


